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From: Amanda Hickman [mailto:amanda@thehickmangroup.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 2:07 PM
To: Madani, Mo
Cc: The Hickman Group
Subject: Request for Mods to be pulled


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



  
Hi Mo!

I need to request some mods to be pulled from the December meeting agenda. Mod 10115 on lightning protection (the alternative language is what I would like considered) and the Original modification language NOT the alternative language for the Residential GFCI mod from LBA is 10149.

Please let me know if I need to do anything else to make this request. 

Thanks,
Amanda

Amanda Hickman
President/Consultant

[image: cid:86DE2571-E325-4C20-A2B1-2FFCB6C03C19@attlocal.net]


***Please Note New Address Below***

1140 NW 95th Avenue
Plantation, FL 33322
P: 954-610-4636
amanda@thehickmangroup.com 
www.thehickmangroup.com 
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